
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 - 4:45 PM or anytime by 
appointment. 
 
Sacrament of the Sick 
Call the office to arrange this sacrament.  

Parish Staff        Parish Office  Hours: 
 

Fr. Jay Jensen, Pastor (day off on Monday)  9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  
Kathryn Fiems, Administrative Assistant  Monday - Friday 
     kfiems@diocesetucson.org   
Eileen Godollei, Secretary/Receptionist  The Parish Office is 
      cabrini1962@aol.com       closed Saturday & Sunday 
The above staff members may be reached through the      
Parish Office at 520-326-7670; fax 520-881-8480    
Web Site   www.cabrinitucson.org      
 

The following staff members may be reached at the additional numbers provided: 
Cathy Kent, Director of Adult Spiritual Formation, R.C.I.A, & Liturgy, 520-318-9198;  
 cathy_kent@aol.com 
Philip Becker, Director of Family Program of Religious Education (Grades 1-5), 520-795-1110;  
 cabrinifamilyprogram@gmail.com 
Mary Lou Bauer, Youth Ministry (Grades 6-12), 520-488-3213; bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Joyce Evans, Liturgical Ministry Scheduler, 520-780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net  

Masses 
 

 Saturday                Sunday 
 5:00 PM                8:30 & 10:30 AM 
 

  Weekdays      8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday  
        8:00AM — Tuesday- Scripture Communion Service 

St. Frances 
Cabrini 

Catholic Church 

 

3201 East Presidio Rd 
Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish 

Community! 

 
Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 
regarding preparation classes.  Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 
 
Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 
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CALLED BY GOD 
  

Today’s scriptures invite us to 
listen to two calls. The first is the 
call issued by the Lord to the 
prophet Amos, the “shepherd and 
a dresser of sycamores” (Amos 
7:14). The second is the call the 
Lord Jesus issued to the Twelve, 
whom he sent out “two by 
two” (Mark 6:7). These faithful 
people responded to the call, 
prophesying and preaching to the 

people to whom they had been sent. Each of us received a call 
when we were baptized. The second reading invites us to pon-
der that call as we are reminded that we are chosen in Christ 
and that, in love, God “destined us for adoption” (Ephesians 
1:5). As adopted daughters and sons of God we are called to 
bring the presence of Christ into our marriages, families, 
schools, and places of work. Let us be inspired today to say yes 
to the call we hear once again through God’s living word. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

JULY 14TH — JULY 22ND 
 

 

Sat.  5:00 PM  - Lauretta Martinson† 
    - Helen Balchak† 
Sun. 8:30 AM  - Magdalan Murphy† 
    - Santo Niño de Atocha 
  10:30 AM - People of the Parish 
Wed.  8:00 AM - Robert Bailey† 
Thurs.    8:00 AM - People of the Parish 
Sat.  5:00 PM  - Scott Clark† 
    - Sandra Perillo† 
Sun. 8:30 AM  - Clara Dillabough† 
    - Peter Vincent Cunningham†  
     10:30 AM - People of the Parish  
       

This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 
 

 

Sunday   July 15  
 Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Monday  July 16 
 SVdeP Meeting, Rm. 5, 11:30 a.m. 
 Theology Uncorked Movie, Parish Hall, 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday July 17 
 Sewing Crafts Group, Rm. 5, 10:00 a.m. 
 Lend-a-Hand Canteen, Parish Hall, 12:00 p.m. 
Wednesday July 18 
 O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Thursday July 19 
 O.A., Rm. 5, 5:30 p.m. 
Friday  July 20 
 O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Sunday   July 22 
 Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 JustFaith Information Meeting, Rm. 5,  
  After 10:30 Mass 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 

Your parish chapter of the Society of Saint 
Vincent de Paul needs your help over the 
summer months.  The people in need in our 
area ask for help year round for food, and 
also for rent and utility assistance.  We espe-
cially need peanut butter, jelly, canned tuna, 

cereal and pasta sauce.  We also need the following, which 
may be purchased at dollar stores:  toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
bar soap, shampoo, and dish soap.  If you prefer to make a 
monetary donation, we will use it for rent and utilities.  Thank 
you for your continued support.  God bless you all! 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Is 1:10-17; Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21, 23;  
 Mt 10:34 — 11:1 
Tuesday: Is 7:1-9; Ps 48:2-8; Mt 11:20-24 
Wednesday: Is 10:5-7, 13b-16; Ps 94:5-10, 14-15;  
 Mt 11:25-27 
Thursday: Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19; Ps 102:13-14ab, 15-21;  
 Mt 11:28-30 
Friday: Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8; Is 38:10-12abcd, 16;  
 Mt 12:1-8 
Saturday: Mi 2:1-5; Ps 10:1-4, 7-8, 14; Mt 12:14-21 
Sunday: Jer 23:1-6; Ps 23:1-6; Eph 2:13-18;  
 Mk 6:30-34 

 

Sunday Am 7:12-15; Ps 85:9-14;  
 Eph 1:3-14 [3-10]; Mk 6:7-13 

JUSTFAITH 
 JustFaith Catholic is a small group program that will help 
you explore today’s issues through the lens of your Catholic faith 
and discover how you can make a difference.  Through reflection, 
discussion, encounter and engagement with Catholic social teach-
ing, you will learn more about how to live more simply and com-
passionately.  You can choose either the Sunday or the Wednesday 
classes.  Sun. classes are from noon to 2:30 p.m. and Wed. classes 
are from 6:00 to 8:30 p.m.  Classes will begin with a retreat in 
September.  
 There will be a meeting to get more information and/or 
register for the program on July 22 in Rm. 5 after the 10:30 Mass, 
and another information meeting from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. in Rm. 5 
on Mon., July  30th.   Questions?  Call Marty Cole at 714-654-
6912. 

SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
 

Last year’s school supply drive was an amazing 
success.  We took supplies to 3 elementary 
schools and 1 middle school in our area.  The 
supplies were appreciated and I was privileged to 
see some of the students called in to get new sup-
plies.  It was heartwarming.  They were so happy to get them!  
When you are out shopping, please buy a few school supplies, 
if you can, to help the students in need in our neighborhood.  
They can use pencils (regular and colored), pens, markers, 
crayons, paper, folders, binders, notebooks and backpacks.   If 
you have any questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213.   

PARENTS’ AFTERNOON OUT! 
 

Let us enjoy your children for a few hours, from 11:30 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 28th.  Lunch, games and crafts will be 
provided.  For more information, call Cathy at 318-9198 or Mary 
Lou at 488-3213.  If you would like to help, please give us a call. 
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GRADES 6-12 
 

Are you in grades 6-12?  Join the Cabrini 
Youth Group for the upcoming school year.  
Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 for more infor-

mation.  We meet every Sunday during the school year after 
the 8:30 Mass for LOTS of different discussions and activi-
ties.  COMING SOON:  Meet in Rm. 6 on July 29th after 
8:30 Mass to have breakfast and go to the movies.  Call Mary 
Lou at 488-3213 for more information. 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
 Thank you to everyone who has generously 
responded to the 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal.  
The parish goal is $72,340,  and we are still  
hovering at 98% of our goal.  If you have not 
yet made your pledge or gift, please consider 

doing so as soon as possible.  Your gift supports many im-
portant ministries and services in this diocese.  We have enve-
lopes at the church doors, and completed envelopes may be 
mailed to the diocese or placed in the parish collection basket 
for us to mail.  You can also text ACA to 41444 or visit the 
website  www.cathfnd.org/donate.   

2018-2019 FINANCIAL REPORT  

 

AS OF 7/08/2018  WEEK TWO 

 

Year-To-Date Budgeted Expenses:     $    17,692.00 
Year-To-Date Total Income:        $      9,981.00 
Amount Needed Weekly:         $      8,846.00 
Sunday Collection Total:                $      5,244.00 
Amount-To-Date UNDER:        $      7,711.00 
 

  

If you would like to be  to be confirmed in the 
Spring of 2019, call Mary Lou at 488-3213 or 
Janice at 906-6104 to get more information.  
Classes will begin on August 19.   

CABRINI SEWING GROUP  
NEEDS SUPPLIES 
Our parish Sewing Group is in need of supplies 
for upcoming projects. We will be making 
quilts, clothing, and stuffed toys for Reachout 
Women’s Center, Pio Decimo transitional 

housing and the St. Vincent de Paul Society.   We can use 
batting, polar fleece, and any other kind of fabric.  Parishion-
ers have generously responded in the past, and we thank you.  
The group meets every Tuesday in Room 5 from 10:00 to 
12:00.  You may bring supplies then or leave them at the par-
ish office.  Questions?  Call Diane at 888-2593. 

YOU CAN HELP  
YOUR MARRIAGE 
 

Do you feel alone?  Are you frustrated or angry 
with each other?  Do you argue, or have you 
just stopped talking to each other?  The 
Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi) Program has 
helped tens of thousands of couples experienc-
ing difficulties in their marriage.  For confiden-
tial information about or to register for the Weekend Program 
in Tucson, which will begin Friday evening, Aug. 17 and run 
through Sunday, August 19, call 520-686-1598 or visit 
www.retrouvaille.org. 

FALL ARTS & CRAFTS 
FAIR 

The Parish Sewing Group will once 
again sponsor their annual Arts and 
Crafts Fair.  It will take place in the 
Parish Hall on November 3rd and 
4th.  We love to have a selection of 
all kinds of arts & crafts, not just 
sewing crafts, so if you are interested 
in booking a table to sell your hand-
made items, please call Diane at 888-2593. 

ASSISTING IMMIGRANT FAMILIES 
 

 Casa Alitas, a Program of Catholic Community Ser-
vices, serves Central American families who have left their 
home countries to escape violence and poverty and seek asy-
lum.  In Arizona, the Border Patrol turns them over to Immi-
gration and Customs Enforcement, which schedules them for 
immigration hearings and then drops them off at Casa Alitas 
(usually around 15 travelers a day).  There they are given short
-term shelter and help in reuniting with family members in the 
U.S.A. This often involves a trip on the Greyhound bus. 
 If you would like to help, donations that would be 
very much appreciated include the following:  baby formula 
(powdered or liquid) in travel sizes, diaper wipes, laundry de-
tergent, toothpaste and toothbrushes, combs and hairbrushes,  
juice pouches and snack foods suitable for bus rides — such as 
granola bars, nuts, raisins, fresh apples or cups/pouches of 
applesauce, sliced bread, peanut butter and jelly, crackers, etc. 
They can also use backpacks, small travel blankets, and new 
underwear and sneakers for men, women and children in small 
and medium sizes.  Please bring donations to Catholic Com-
munity Services at 140 W. Speedway, Ste. 230, from Monday 
to Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  Questions?  Call 
623-0344.  If you are interested in volunteering, please go to   
alitas@ccs-soaz.org for more information.   

 

 

AS OF 7/01/2018  WEEK ONE 

 

Year-To-Date Budgeted Expenses:     $    8,846.00 
Year-To-Date Total Income:        $    4,737.00 
Amount Needed Weekly:         $    8,846.00 
Sunday Collection Total:                $    4,737.00 
Amount-To-Date UNDER:        $    4,109.00 
 

  

A THANK YOU FROM FR. BILL 
 

The past 4 years at St. Frances Cabrini have been a real bless-
ing.  You touched my life in ways I never expected, and I am 
grateful.  Every day I thank God for the welcome you and Fr. 
Bob gave me.  I ask forgiveness of those who were disappoint-
ed in my ministry.  I am sorry.  Now I simply pray that we all 
promise to continue our work of building God’s reign of  
justice and forgiveness and peace.  Monday evening’s party  
(July 2nd) was a real surprise, as were the many cards and 
gifts.  I am humbled.  Thank you.  It was a fun time, even 
though the movie was a bit heavy.  I pray that many of you 
will take advantage of JustFaith and that I see many of your 
faces at our Theology Uncorked Series. 
     

    — Fr. Bill 




